
We believe that health should be in reach and our mission is to make that a reality

for all Coloradans. To achieve that goal, we strive for each user who visits the The

Colorado Health Foundation website to have equal access to the information we

provide and find the experience rewarding.

How are we making this happen?

To help us make the Foundation website a positive place for everyone, we've been

using the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) 2.1 and Section 508 as

guidelines and standards for this website. These guidelines explain how to make

web content more accessible for people with disabilities, and user friendly for

everyone.

The WCAG guidelines have three levels of accessibility (A, AA and AAA).

We’ve chosen Level AA as the target for our website.

How are we doing?

We're working hard to achieve our goal of Level AA accessibility, but we realize

there are some areas that still need improving.

Documents & Other Known Issues

Accessibility Statement

https://www.w3.org/TR/WCAG/
https://section508.gov/


We recognize that some Portable Document Format (PDF) documents linked to

our website or our logo are not fully accessible. We are in the process of

remediating these files. For a report of documents undergoing remediation and an

update on progress, please contact us.

We are also in the process of completing fixes that were identified in a recent

accessibility audit. For a list of identified issues and an update on progress, please

contact us.

Disclaimer

Google translation links are sometimes provided with the aim of improving our

website access to people of non-English speaking backgrounds. Google Translate

is service provided by Google. Any problems you experience while using Google

Translate are outside our control. Please note: Google offers an alternative

translation page in a non-Java format.

We may also provide links to third-party websites from our website, such as

websites made available by partners that help us manage grant submissions or

applications for open jobs, as well as our various social media accounts. Any

problems you experience using such third-party websites are likewise outside our

control.

Let us know what you think

If you are finding the Foundation website to be a positive experience or if you had

trouble with any part of it, please get in touch. We'd like to hear from you in any

of the following ways:

Email us: info@coloradohealth.org

Call us: 303-953-3600
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